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Voting my mail has been an established benefit in Oregon for years.  As an 87 year 

old voter I find voting by mail much easier than going to a physical polling place.  Our 

state polling personnel have kept fraud to a minimum in our vote by mail system and, 

therefore, any accusation of fraud is, in itself, fraud.  Please do not take away this 

important freedom. 
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